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This will give people the opportunity to come along  

before school pickup, to experience a Committee  

change over.  

Everyone is welcome to attend 

A voluntary not for profit Committee of Management runs the Beacons-

field Neighbourhood Centre. In order for the Centre to remain a truly 

community based provider, we encourage active communication and  

comments among all Centre members and Centre decision makers. We 

would love to see some new faces with some fresh ideas for the Centre. 

Our Sub Committees are 

all doing well across the 

areas of Childrenôs, 

Building, Publicity and  

Promotions, Staff, Fund 

raising and Special 

Events. 

 

We will warmly wel-

come anyone interested 

in coming on this day. 

Annual General Meeting... 
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Welcome Rachael! 

We would like to welcome Rachael Boddy to our 

team. Rachael has been with us for a short time 

and is easing into her bookkeeping role well. 

Rachael has had 17 years experience in both  

office management and bookkeeping and is also a 

qualified massage therapist and Reiki healer. 

Although husband Jack, children Phoebe and Ben 

and dog Toby keep her busy, Rachael still finds 

time to be a member of the Loving Spoonful  

charity fund-raising group. 

A wonderful addition to our team. 

Raffle... 
Our recent raffle raised $265.90. We thank everyone who helped make this raffle a success. All 

monies raised will help with the purchase of some tables for the foyer. Thank you to one of our 

members, Ruth Denny, for donating the wooden table and chairs outfit, that is now in the foyer. 

This corner has become quite popular for those wishing to just sit and read a while. 

Trivia Night... 
 

At the Beaconsfield Neighbourhood Centre 

 

All proceeds going to the BNC.  

Saturday November 17th - 7pm - 11pm 

Book a table of 10 or come along and join another table to make a team.  

Fun to be had by all, including naming your own team. 

BYO Nibbles and drinks.      Entry fee -$15 per person. 

The night will be compared by Paul Little. 

 

For tickets contact: Valerie Bouman - 97694062 

                                Gwen Neve - 97072904 

                                José Meyer - 0413723201 
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Beaconsfield Quilt Show... 

 

Saturday September 8th 10am - 4pm  

This will be the first exhibition held by the Beaconsfield Quilters Guild, showcasing amazing talent 

and beautiful quilts all handmade by the quilters themselves. Our very own quilt/patchwork ladies 

will be only too pleased to show what is on offer on the day. Trade stalls in attendance include: 

Mrs Martins Quilt Shop 

Brian's Scarecrow Factory 

Craft Gate 

Embellish a Little 

Made in Pleasance 

Palm Beach Quilting 

Westalee Quilting 

Teddywinks 

And lots more! 

This is an event not to be missed and is a 

fund raiser to help the great work of the  

Beaconsfield CFA. 

Please make sure that when en-

tering the BNC car park, that you 

obey the signs and turn left. The 

car park is all one way traffic, 

helping to prevent accidents  

taking place, especially because of 

the many young children  

attending the centre.  

The disabled car park area, is 

only to be used for those with a 

disabled sticker displayed. It is 

not for the use of drop offs of  

children. As there is only three 

spaces, there is a limit to the  

disabled car spaces.  

Please be considerate of others. 

2 teaspoons oil 

1 large onion 

6 rashers bacon, chopped 

500g potatoes, diced 

185g corn kernels 

3 cups chicken stock 

 

Heat oil, add bacon and onion until cooked through. 

Add all other ingredients and cook until potatoes 

have softened. Add seasoning if desired. Puree and 

serve with some nice crusty bread. 

 

This recipe was supplied by Bev Burgess.  

Thanks Bev!  

 Hearty Bacon and Potato Soup Please note... 

$5 entry 
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There will be lots to see on display at our Annual Open Day, including  

demonstrations of some classes as well as viewing the artwork  

completed throughout the year.  

Enrolments for the Childrenõs Room will also be held on this day and there is 

plenty for the children to do as well, with the ever -popular face -painting, pony 

rides and miniature farm to keep them amused.  

We are hoping that Santa may even get some time off from his busy schedule 

and pay us a visit. Christmas gift ideas will be on display for purchase.  

There will be a sausage sizzle for the hungry ones, drinks, sandwiches and  

Devonshire teas available while you are enjoying the time watching the  

goings on.  

This day is proving to be the day where  

everyone gets to see how each one of our 

classes improve in what they do best.  

 

Come and see what itõs all about! 

FREE 

Entry! 

Volunteers... 
Our volunteers are treasured throughout our Neighbourhood House and we welcome our new  

volunteers who have recently joined us.  

If you are  interested in becoming a volunteer within the Centre, then feel free to contact our  

Co-ordinator, who will help you with your inquiry.  

 

Sub Committees are:  

Childrenôs, Building, Staff,  

Publicity and Promotions,  

Fund Raising and Special Events. 

 


